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 DATE EVENT 

Monday 5th May Bank holiday 

W/b Monday 12th May Year 6 SATs week: Mon—Thurs 

Friday 23rd May Break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June Return from half term 

Wednesday 11th June Year 4 swimming sessions start 

Thursday 12th June Sports Day—9.00-12.00 Times to be 
confirmed. 

Tuesday 17th June Parent Coffee morning—with an op-
portunity to talk about any special 
needs or worries. See further info. 

Wednesday 25th June /    
Friday 27th June 

Year 5 Arthog Outreach—more de-
tails to follow 

Monday 30th June / Tues-
day 1st July 

Year 3 Bikeability—NEW—more info 
to follow 

Monday 7th / Tuesday 8th 
July 

Telford schools Y6-7 transition days 

Tuesday 8th July New classes transition afternoon 

Wednesday 9th July Parents Open afternoon including vis-
it new classes—3.30—5.00pm 

Thursday 10th July Year 6 show—2.00pm 

Thursday 10th / Friday 11th Year 4 Bikeability—NEW—more info 
to follow 

Tuesday 15th July Year 6 Forest Festival—5.30—7.00pm 

Thursday 17th July Leavers Assembly and picnic—
11.00am 

Friday 18th July Last day of the school term 

                  

 

A brilliant first week back—this half term will fly! 

    

 Class 1:  Izzy and Grace—being responsible 

 

   Class 2:  Henry—being responsible 

   

  Class 3: Harper—being resilient  

 

 Class 4: Myanie—being an all round 5R Star! 

 

  Class 5: Theo—being resilient 

Welcome back to the Summer term!  

What a lovely weather week we have had! 
Great for getting outside on the bikes and 

scooters—and using the field! 

Class 4 have been 
writing to Hannah Gold, 

the author, in their    
English lessons—in the 

hope that she might 
come to our school! This 

week they popped to the post 
office to post their letters.   

Fingers crossed! 

 

 

 

Reminders to check for dates! 

Year 6 leavers: Forest Festival and the Year 6 show. 

Bikeability cycling skills for Years 3 and 4—more information to follow  

Year 5 Arthog Outreach dates also in the diary—please note too, a form was 
sent to Year 5 parents yesterday about the residential trip. 

 Tuesday 17th June Parent coffee morning—we have invited PODS (Parents 
Opening Doors), SENDIASS (SEND Information, Advice and Support Service) and 
the School Nurse—Sandra Williamson, to all join us for a coffee morning drop in 
for an hour or so. Please see the poster—its just an informal chance for a chat, 

coffee and cake! 

Staffing News 

Our lovely Mrs Johnson in the office is stepping sideways this term—she will 
still be in school but will no longer be working every day in the office. I know 

many of you will be very sad about this, as you keep directly in touch with her 
about clubs or medicines or other bits and bobs! Please be assured that she is 

such a cornerstone of our school that this is NOT goodbye! 

Mrs Luckman and Mrs Hadley will be taking over the role in the front office—
Mrs Hadley: Monday to Wednesday and Mrs Luckman: Wednesday to Friday. 

I’m sure you will meet them in coming weeks and welcome them to our school 
community! Mrs Machin will be supporting them to get up to speed with our 

very busy little office!!   

Please send all school emails to: a2051@taw.org.uk 

Mr Meredith is currently not able to be in school as he had a successful hip 
operation over Easter. He is desperate to be back—and will see us very soon! 

Mrs Blanchard has returned to school this week after her maternity leave. It has 
been lovely to welcome her back into school—and I know she has enjoyed   

being back in Classes 3, 4 and 5. 

Thank you! 

A very big thank you to some of our Class 1 families 
who gave up their time, along with Mrs Jordan, over 

the Easter holidays to build a lovely new stage in 
Class 1 and help paint the fences to generally 

brighten up the area. This is just phase 1 of the 
works—and it looks fantastic! 

A new Parent Governor 

We welcome Mr Ziola, a parent from Class 1, as our new    Parent 
Governor. Have a look at his bio on the website! 


